R. 0. No. 252)- 22 - 23. By DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS. July 5, 2022.

Submitting, as a matter of record, a copy of the United States
Department of the Army Headquarters, 88th Readiness Division Storm Water

Management Plan for the William F. Fale USARC facility located at 2913 Erie
Avenue.

The Department of Public Works has received and reviewed the plan and
is satisfied with the overall plan’s storm water management principles and
use of Best Management Practices. This plan is being submitted in lieu of a
storm water maintenance agreement since the property owner is the Federal
Government.

The Department of Public Works has no objections to the plan as
submitted and recommends receiving the Storm Water Management Plan for the
William F. Fale USARC facility located at 2913 Erie Avenue and placing it on
file.
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